
The mission of the Avondale Elementary School District is to grow every child as a thinker, problem

solver and communicator to pursue a future without limits. To hone in on this mission, the district

developed a campaign leading into the holiday season highlighting a special theme for the 15

instructional days in December.  In AESD, we believe that all children are capable of success...no

exceptions, and our team is committed to search for all the talents, skills, and intelligences that exist

in all children and youth. For the latest season of 15 Days of December, we highlighted our students'

Aces, those incredible adults who hold students to high expectations, provide additional

opportunities, and who help them achieve their limitless future.   These videos are shared through

our weekly community newsletters, they are emailed daily to all families in the district, and are

posted to all school and district social media platforms. The videos are produced for parents,

families, community members, and the entire Avondale community.  The 15 Days of December

videos highlight all of the district's schools and is used to promote each school in the district with

heartwarming messages from our own students.


